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Waterford Genie Notes  
The E-Letter of the Waterford Genealogical Society 

 Sue Fann, Editor 

 

Volume 7, Number 1 | January 12, 2011 

 
We welcome 2011 and look forward to an exciting year.  The 2011 Membership 

application is at the end of the news letter.  You do not have to be a member to join 
us and contribute to our roundtables.  Our meetings are free and hopefully 

informative.   
 
 

 

 

The next meetings of the Waterford Genealogical Society will be on January 19th 

 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm in the Community Rooms of the Library. 

 

2011 WGS Meeting Schedule 
 

Date:             January 19, 2011  

Topic:            Secrets of the Dead!  Cemetery’s  
Presenter:     Sandy Kinter 
 

Date:             February 2, 2011 

Topic:           Business meeting and roundtable. Please bring topics you want to talk about and    

                      names for looking up. Your input is important for making a roundtable a   

                      success.   
Presenter:    

 

Date:             February 16, 2011 

Topic:             
Presenter:   Don Simons – Archeologist 

 

Evening Meetings  

 

For those genealogists who cannot attend the afternoon meetings, WGS meets on the second 

Thursday of each month during the school year from September through June in the evening 

from 7:00 pm – 8:30 pm.  No Meetings:  July & Aug.  This year’s meeting dates are as 

follows:  January 13, February10, March 10, April 14, May12, June 9, September 8, October 

13, November 10 and December 8. 
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Volunteers needed for Irv’s Genealogy U- 2011 Classes  

 

Irv Rabideau will be conducting genealogy classes over the next few months. He would 

appreciate having someone(s) volunteer to assist him with the setup the day of the classes. 

This normally includes putting out the refreshments. You would be needed from about 8:30 

am until 1:30 pm.  Contact Irv at icr@waterford.twp.mi.us or 248-618-7681 if you can help on 

any of the following dates: January29, February19, February 26, March19, March 26, April 24. 

And June 18. 

 

 

Oakland County Genealogical Society, PO Box 1094, Birmingham, MI 48012-1094  
 

Program Schedule 2010-2011  
 

The Oakland County Genealogical Society meets at 7:00 pm on the first Tuesday of the month, October 

through June (except November and January), at St. Stephen’s Episcopal Church, 5500 North Adams Troy, 

MI 48098 (between Long Lake and Square Lake Roads). The church has a flat entrance and ample lighted 

parking. Meetings are open to the public and free of charge; all are welcome.  

 

1 February 2011: “Scots-Irish Migrations to Canada and the USA” David Irwin, owner of 

yourancestralfamily.com, details who the Scots-Irish are and their beginnings in the Lowlands of Scotland 

from about 1600 to their first migration from Ulster to America after the revolution in the 1790s, and to 

Canada from about 1830-1870 and their settlement in Ontario. Dave will also review the migrations of 

Scots-Irish to the USA during their peak immigration decade (1880s) and focuses on those who settled in 

Michigan, especially in the thumb area (Tuscola Co, etc.).  

 

1 March 2011: “Selected Detroit and Michigan Genealogical Resources at the Burton Historical Collection” 

Mark Bowden, Coordinator of Special Collections at the Detroit Public Library and President of the DSGR, 

will focus on some of unique genealogical resources for Michigan and Detroit research found at the Burton 

Historical Collection including: Detroit Death index,  

burial transit permits, Wayne County coroner’s files, Roman Catholic Church records, naturalization records 

from Detroit Recorders Court, Michigan World War II service awards index, Michigan Korean war 

casualties index, and more!  

 

5 April 2011: “Pushing Up Daisies: Cemetery Research” Jeanne Larzalere Bloom, CG, will review how to 

find information about burials through online resources, books, property records, lot ownership cards, and 

onsite visits. She will review all types of burials, from infant, military and religious, to how to use unlikely 

sources to follow the trail of your “missing” loved one.  

 

3 May 2011: “The Importance of Staying Organized” Deborah A. Abbott, Ph.D., president of the African-

American Genealogical Society in Cleveland, will cover how to not let paper over take your genealogy 

research. She will discuss inexpensive ways to create file systems, materials needed, genealogy software and 

other items that will keep your genealogy neat. Learn about how being organized will help you to be more 

successful when you take research trips, or just visiting libraries/archives.  

 

7 June 2011: “Deciphering Old Handwriting” Family researcher Peggy Brumbaugh will talk about the use of 

English in colonial documents (dates and trends) and writing utensils and parchment/paper. She will also 

utilize examples of individual letters and handwriting (starting with Virginia court records dated 1715 and 

personal letters) and samples of numbers and dates. In addition, Peggy will teach tips on how to read those 

seemingly unreadable documents.  
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 WGS website     http://www.rootsweb.ancestry.com/~miwatgs 

  

Comments to the Editor 

Your news and views are valued.  Please send them along to: sue.fann@sbcglobal.net 
 
 

The Waterford Genealogical Society meets from 1 – 3 pm on the 

first and third Wednesday of each month. 

WGS Meetings: 

Meetings are Open to the Public.  Non-members are welcome to attend.  Membership in the society is 

Available with payment of the annual $5 membership fee.  Membership provides voting rights.   

Contact Wayne Thom,  

WAYNETHOM6@aol.com 

 For more information. 

Waterford Genie Notes is published once a month by the  

 

Waterford Genealogical Society 

% Waterford Township Public Library 

 5168 Civic Center Drive, Waterford MI, 48329 

 

Copyright 2010, Waterford Genealogical Society. All rights reserved 

 
To be added or removed from this mailing list, or to change your e-mail address contact the editor at: Sue Fann 

 

Officers & Committee Chairs: 

 

 

 President – Sue Fann 

          Vice-President – Dot LaLone       

     Treasurer - Wayne Thom 

    Secretary - Sandy Kinter 

        Ancestor Charts - Kate Parle 

       Annual Luncheon - Char Donahoe, 

Dot LaLone, 

    Computer Training - Sandy Kinter 

 

 

E-Newsletter-Sue Fann, Irv Rabideau  

Lock-In, Kim Smith & Sandy Kinter, 

 Amy Slagle 

Lookups, Worley Smith & Dorothy Tyndell 

Linda Kimple 

Membership, Wayne Thom 

Newbie’s, Sue Fann 

Night Meetings, Cathy Barry-Orth 

Obits, CathymBarry-Orth 

Programs, Cathy Barry-Orth 
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